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The Board proposes dividend for financial year 
2020
For 2020 the Board proposes a dividend of SEK 0.50 per share, which corresponds to 
approximately 51 percent of the net result for the year after tax and the result attributable to non-
controlling interests. The record day is preliminary set to Monday 3 May 2021 and if the Annual 
General Meeting adopts the proposal it is estimated that the dividend will be paid on Thursday 6 
May 2021.

GHP’s dividend policy is that “Dividend shall in the long-term amount to 50% of the net result for 
the year (after income tax and minorities). However, the annual decisions on dividend shall take 
into account the implementation of the company’s strategy for growth, the company’s financial 
position and other financial objectives.”

Contacts

Daniel Öhman, CEO
Tel: +46 (0) 708 55 37 07

Philip Delborn, CFO
Tel: +46 (0) 702 12 52 64

About Us

GHP is an internationally active health care provider that operates specialist clinics in a select number 
of diagnostic areas through the application of a business model that is unique in the health care 
industry, where leading doctors and medical staff become partners and shareholders. Each clinic 
specialises in a particular patient group, and this leads to increased efficiency and higher quality. This 
is the cornerstone of GHP’s business philosophy – “Quality through specialisation”. GHP shares are 
traded on the Small Cap list of Nasdaq Stockholm under the ticker symbol “GHP”.

This information is information that GHP Specialty Care is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the 
contact persons set out above, at 2021-03-11 08:00 CET.
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